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December5, 2023

Dear Resident / Responsible Party,

The month of December has arrived, and on behalf of the Terrace View family, we wish you and your loved ones a
joyous holiday season. We have many holiday celebratory events planned throughout the month, and we encourage

you to attend as many as you are able.

Please be reminded that the Dietary Services conversion to Metz Culinary Management will occur mid-December.
The Metz management team will be meeting with the Resident Council and will be posting the menu for the last two
weeks. In celebration of the Christmas holiday, the meal will be glazed ham with sides of carrot coins, baked potato, a

wheat dinner roll, and apple pie for dessert.

This month the facility will be welcoming a new Podiatry Group that specializes in the delivery of these services within
long term care settings. The name of the podiatry group is Jeff L. Teibel, DPM, PLLC. The model of care this group
routinely delivers occurs within the Resident room(s). We look forward to their future engagement within Terrace

View and anticipate their team to initiate services as soon as possible.

| wish to take this opportunity to remind all Residents, that if you wish to receive the COVID-19 vaccination and/or
booster vaccination (if eligible), we will be happy to assist you. The influenza vaccine is also available to all residents
and staff. Please contact your neighborhood Team Leader and we will coordinate the administration of these

immunizations in a timely manner.

Lasty, we encourage participation in the facility’s monthly Resident Council meetings. Should you have immediate
questions regarding Resident Council, please contact your neighborhood staff from Activities or Social Work, at your

convenience.

It is my sincere hope that this letter receives you well, and on behalf of the facility’s Administration, we wish you all
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the best during the Holiday Season.

Sincerely,

Mﬁ/,%

Stephen R. Woodruff, MS, OTL, LNHA

Administrator
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